The Beeches Primary School
Beech Avenue

Peterborough

PE1 2EH

Tel: (01733) 209877
www.beeches.peterborough.sch.uk

office@beeches.peterborough.sch.uk

29™ September 2017
Dear Parent / Carer

We are pleased to offer a free school meal to ALL children on Thursday 5th October,
to give every child the opportunity to enjoy a school meal.

On this day, the usual menu choices will be available. Children are also able to help
themselves to bread, salad, fruit & milk. Our choice of puddings is homemade healthy
cake, cookies, fruit, ice cream & yogurt. If you wish to see a copy of the school menus,
please visit the school website, on the 'Parents’ tab.

Because this lunch is free we will not accept any homemade packed lunches brought in
to school on this day & we encourage ALL children to stay for this fantastic offer.

At The Beeches Primary School we are committed to healthy eating & proud of our
lovely school lunches prepared for us by Sarah & her team, aided by Amey PLC. Book
your child's lunch on Monday through their class teacher. As usual dinner money needs
to be paid on Monday to the class teacher & any credit balance will roll over as we are
unable to offer any change. I do hope your child stays for lunch on Thursday & enjoys
all that is on offer to them.

Yours sincerely

mw

Ms H Marsden
Deputy Headteacher
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